
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
On Wednesday 11th of December, we will 
be having our Christmas Lunch and Jumper 

Day. 
 

 

Please contact the school office if you do 
not wish for your child to have a Christmas 

Lunch, or if you require special dietary 
requirements. 

The cost of Christmas Lunch for children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 is 
£3.30 and can be paid for in the normal way via Parentmail. 
Reception, Year 1 and 2 do not pay for school meals. Pupil 

Premium children are also entitled to a free meal.  

We are looking forward to eating lunch 
together and celebrating. 

 

 


